DRAFT – 3/31/05
         FINAL –  

SPECIAL  SCHOOL BOARD MINUTES

BOARD BUDGET WORKSHOP
March 29, 2005
Introduction
1.  The special meeting of the Gadsden School Board was cancelled for
     lack of a quorum. Present were Mr. Gregg Martinez and Ms. Maria E. Saenz.     

     Mr. James Dino Anastasia had to leave shortly before the meeting started 

     because he had an emergency.  Ms. Luz Vargas and Mr. Fred Garza were 

     absent. This meeting was to be held in the Gadsden Administrative 
     Complex Board Room located on 4950 McNutt Road/100 Laura Ct. in 
     Sunland Park, New Mexico. 
Budget              2.  Ms. Laura Garcia gave budget information to the two remaining Board Information
Members.
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